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Update: Transfer of CET District Coordinators to Colleges

It was previously reported that 161 District Coordinators would be transferred from regional offices to CET
Colleges. They are expected to give administrative support to College principals.

The employer reported that service benefits, such as special leave and resettlement allowance, would be
applicable in some cases to allow a swift transition. The task team agreed that affected officials will be
consulted individually to ensure that they understand all the conditions related to this transfer process.
The PSA will form part of those consultation processes.

Members are requested to submit clarity seeking questions to peter.mngomezulu@psa.co.za by 15
February 2022 for concerns to be deliberated at the next task team meeting.

The PSA wants to take this opportunity to wish all employees who are unwell owing to COVID-19 a safe
and speedy recovery.
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